RESOLUTION No, /-1295

TO THE HONORABLE IOWA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS:

WHEREAS, the Iowa County Transportation Committee has reviewed the

salary for the Highway Commissioner for 1996 and have recommended
$31,000.00, and

WHEREAS, the Iowa County Personnel Committee has also reviewed the
salary, and upholds the Transportation Committee's recommendation that
the 1996 salary for the Highway Commissioner be $31,000.00.

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Committees on

Transportation and on Sélary and Personnel recommend that the above
salary be adopted and adhered to effective January 3, 1996.

Respectfully submitted:
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